
Dear parents,  Can you believe we are in October already (although the Weather seems 
to think it is still summer).  An Indian Summer - interesting fact this was                      
previously known as a St Luke Summer!      St Luke’s Day = 18th October 

PTA /After school clubs 

Unfortunately due to the ongoing dispute      
between teachers, school leaders and the 
States Employment Board (SEB) we are      
unable to host any after school events or 
clubs (this does not include Freedom After 
School club, which is a private organisation). 

As soon as this is resolved we will be back to 
business as usual. 

Thank you for your understanding with this, 

 New Lockers 

We are sure that you are frustrated with 
the current coat peg situation as we are.  
We are hoping that the new school lock-
ers for Yr2, Yr4 & Yr5 will arrive around 

the half term holiday. 

Parent Consultations 

Our Autumn Term parent consultations will be taking place after half term. 

We are really pleased to be returning to in person meetings, hosted in school. 

This year we are changing the age old format and placing the children in the   driving seat.  

Prior to the meeting  you will receive the report from the class teachers with a feedback 

sheet for you to be able to raise any questions or     concerns.  The after school Parent Con-

sultation will be led by the children (supported by their teacher) to show you their books, 

things they are proud of and areas that they are going to be working on.  

No nuts, sweets or fizzy drink 

Please can we remind everyone that 
sweets, chocolate, nuts and fizzy 

drinks are not permitted as snacks or 
in children’s lunch boxes. If you would 
like your children to have these treats 

please can you wait until the end of 
the day, when you collect your chil-
dren.  Thank you for your continued 

support with this.  

Class Council Elections 

This month the children elect their new 
School Council.  If your child is interest-
ed in becoming their class rep they will 
need to prepare a short speech to pre-

sent to their class saying what they could 
bring to the role.  Elections are at the 

end of the month. 


